Dr Paul Thornton ves, rreer

30 June 2014

Mr Dave Barber

Planning Policy Manager
Warwick District Council

Dear Mr Barber,

Local Plan: Publication Draft Representation

Thank you for your email of the 26™ June 2014 in which regard I do apologise for my confusion in
respect of your name and that of your colleague Dan Robinson.

Thank you for agreeing a small extension to the submission date in respect of this representation.
Please find enclosed completed proforma and the supplementary submission document.

I have enclosed a CD enclosing this letter, a scanned copy of the completed proforma, a copy of the
supplementary submission documents and a copy of our previous submission in PDF format. I have
also included comparative sections of the May 2014 Matrix.

Y ours sincerely,

Dr Paul Thornton



